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CALEMDAR

15 September ~ Patterson Literary Society meeting - 11-11:50 AM,
Gallery ({see note).

17 September - Admin. Council Meeting - 8:30-9:39 AM, Gallery

Support Staff Annual Meeting - 11:45-2:30 PM,
Spindletop.

1 October - Library Faculty annual meeting - 9-4 PM, Carnahan House.

7-9 October = KLA meets at Louisville.

Contributors to this number: Cliff Black, David Farrell (Editor),
Alice Morgan, Mollie Sandock, Ann Short.
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OLLOOUTUM SPEAKERS

The College of Library Science is planning its colloquium series
for the year and would welcome any suggestions from the Libraries
for speakers in the field of academic research librarianship.
Address your recommendations to Tom Waldhart, Acting Dean.

MIHI-REVIEY

The Reference Department of M.I. King Library has received a new
Spec Kit on "gifts and exchange function". The survey of the gifts
and exchanges policies of the various research libraries was done by
the University of California at Los Angeles Library in the Spring

of 1976. Anyone who is interested is welcome to come by and look at
the kit. It will be filed in the vertical file behind the Reference
Desk.

RECEMT LEGISIATION OF.LﬁTFRFST 70 | IBRARTANS

The House Judiciary Subcommittee on Courts, Civil Liberties, and the
Administration of Justice, continuing its work on the copyright
revision bill (S.22), adopted on June 18 three amendments of interest
to librarians. There is a discussion of them in the July/Aug.
American Libraries, p. 434, and in the Legislative Report of the ALA
Washington Office, January - July 1976, available in the Director's
Office.

The National Commission on New Technological Uses of Copyrighted

Works (CONTU), in its effort to provide the subcommittee with guide-
lines on library photocopying, solicited input from library associ-
ations, publishers, and authors, and agreed on June 10 to preliminary
guidelines. The guidelines aim to insure that ILL copying will not
substitute for necessary journal subscriptions. The library asso-
ciations (ALA,ARL, SLA, AALL, and Medical and Music LAs) have
generally agreed that the guidelines represent a reasonable compromise
between the viewpoints of librarians and copyright proprietors.

PATTERSOM | ITERARY SOCIETY

The Patterson Literary Society, which holds public reading hours in
the Gallery each month, is an organization of persons interested in
interpretation and public speaking. Its general meetings, as well

as the reading hours, are open to the public. The first reading will
be held Wednesday, 15 September, from 11-11:50 AM in the Gallery:

the first meeting will be held 16 September at 7:30 in the Student
Center.

The Society was founded during the administration of Dr. James K.
Patterson (1833-1922) for the purpose of encouraging individual and
group speech events.

CALLIGRAPHY COURSE OFFERED

A course in calligraphy will be offered at the Living Arts and Science
Center beginning 28 September and continuing for 8 weeks. Cost is
$30.00.




PERSOMFIEL

Retirement:

Mary Ada Sullivan 31 August 76.

Job Openings:

LT II GPD
LT I Circulation

If interested, please see Faith Harders.

PROFESSIONAL EMPIOYMENT OPPORTUNITY

Circulation Librarian. Princeton University Library. Application
deadline November 1, 1976. Available immediately. $12,300+.




